
To: John Manglona 

From: Bernard Zirnmerman 

Subject: Article X 
Date: June 1 1, 1995 

In connection with the proposals to amend Article X, public finance, we anticipate a need 
for expert assistance, and perhaps public hearings, in two areas; deficit reduction and tax policy. 

Would you give some thought to possible consultants in these areas. If the Committee 
wants to consult with experts, we may have a fairly short lea time, so I would like to be ready. 

& Cc: Legal team 


